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Galloway Township, NJ- The Stockton Oratorio Society Chorale and several guest artists will 
present “The Gospel Mass” by Robert Ray for its annual Spring Concert. 
 
The event, sponsored by the School of Arts and Humanities, takes place 7:30 p.m. Sunday May 
1, 2011 at the Stockton Performing Arts Center (PAC) here. Tickets, available at the PAC box 
office, will also be on sale the night of the show if it does not sell out in advance.  General 
admission is $8 and students and seniors are $6. The Box Office phone number to order tickets 
is 609-652-9000. 
 
“This piece is a staple of modern choral singing, and the Oratorio Society promises to deliver a 
great performance,” said Professor of Music Dr. Beverly Vaughn, who is directing the 
presentation.   “The Gospel Mass bridges classical music with gospel, so there is something for 
everyone to enjoy.”  
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